
 

 

 

 

 

Addendum #5 
 

IFB #2021-1223 
GENERAL CONTRACTOR FOR THE WALTER I. M. HODGE DEVELOPMENT 

ST. CROIX, U. S. VIRGIN ISLANDS 

 

This, and all addenda, must be acknowledged in your firm's proposal package.  

Please print a copy of this page and include it with your proposal package. 

If not acknowledged, your proposal will be removed from consideration. 

 

 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF ADDENDA 

 

The undersigned Respondent hereby acknowledges receipt of the following Addenda: 

 

Addendum Number Dated 

Acknowledge Receipt 

(Please Initial) 

#5 6/8/2021  

 

 

 

Acknowledged on behalf of: 

 

_________________________________ 

(Name of Respondent) 

 

By: 

 

_________________________________ 

(Signature of Authorized Representative) 

 

Name:  

Title:  

Date:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM #5 

Clarification Item #1 

The IFB Bid Due Date and Time has been extended, therefore the new Bid Due Date and Time is: 

 

Wednesday, June 16th, 2021 at 2:00 P.M. Eastern Standard Time 

Please join the bid opening from your computer, tablet or smartphone via the dial-in 

information included below. +1 516-408-2258, 565070347# 

 

 

 


